
 

COALITION FOR CONSTRUCTION(CCS) SAFETY MEMORANDUM 

TO: ALL MEMBERS 

FROM: GARY MARTIN, SAFETY DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: 3M STOP USE AND RECALL 

DATE:  AUGUST 2, 2019 

  

3M Fall Protection announces an immediate stop use and product recall of the 3M™ 

DBI-SALA® Twin-Leg Nano-Lok™ edge and the Twin-Leg Nano-Lok™ Wrap Back 

Self-Retracting Lifeline. 

These products must be removed from service immediately! 

 

See attached link to 3M’s website: 

https://www.nanolokedgerecall.com/ 

https://www.nanolokedgerecall.com/

